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CPSD has had our best year so far and I’d like to tell you about it. 
 

Dancers: 
 We ran two classes, including graduation parties and caller bonuses, with 

a total of 25 or so graduates who have joined several clubs. One of the 
classes was taught by a group of new callers, giving them a unique 
opportunity to become proficient in running a class and teaching as well 
as calling. 

 We held three New Dancer hoedowns. 
 We held an open-air fund-raising Plus level Hoedown. 
 We held a free open-air summertime Intro Hoedown to promote the fall 

classes. 
 

Callers: 
 We awarded four new caller scholarships for callers to attend the Norcal 

Caller School. 
 We ran a new caller workshop for a year to give new callers an 

opportunity to practice and become competent callers. 
 We sponsored a one-day caller seminar with Tony Oxendine in order to 

give new callers the benefit of the best caller training available. 
 

Our intention is to get square dancing back into the public eye. If people find out 
about us, they will join us and increase the possibility of having a great time. We 
hope that you will join us in our efforts. 
 

THE COMMITTEE TO PROMOTE SQUARE DANCING (CPSD) is a 501(c)(3) 
Non Profit Charity. We operate on donations, which are tax deductible, the 
proceeds from the hoedowns we sponsor and from the proceeds from the 
donations we receive through the Lucky Super Market S.H.A.R.E.S. Program.  If 
you ever shop at Lucky, please contact us to receive your card. There is no 
registration necessary. You just show the card at the register and we receive 
about 3% of your purchase. It’s an easy way to support square dancing. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has angeled at our classes, made donations, 
attended our hoedowns and used the S.H.A.R.E.S. card. 
 

To find out more about CPSD, please check out our website – www.c-p-s-d.org 
or call 408-205-0681. 


